IMPROVING CUSTOMER EXPERIENCE (OMB CIRCULAR A-11, SECTION 280 IMPLEMENTATION); OMB CONTROL NO. 1090-0012

Justification for No Material or Non-substantive Change


OMB has determined that in the Department of Interior the entirety of the Bureau of Indian Affairs, the Bureau of Trust Fund Administration, the Fish and Wildlife Service, and the National Park Service are High Impact Service Providers (HISPs). Prior to this recent determination, only the Bureau of Trust Funds Administration and the National Wildlife Refuge System in Fish and Wildlife Service were recognized as HISPs. This non-substantive change request seeks to modify the Terms of Clearance placed on this collection to accommodate all four agencies. This change will not impact the currently approved burden.  
